
Follow United Mennonite Home on Facebook for updates, photos and reels!
@ United Mennonite Home
You can also visit us at www.umh.ca & click on Orchard View

Thank you to Foodland in Vineland
 for sponsoring our 

monthly birthday treats!

Tony Millar
September 2, 1946

Linda Vader
September 14, 1958

John Millar
September 24, 1934

All OVA Tenants are invited to
join us for the Monthly

Birthday Party! 
Monday, September 15th

@ 2:00pm in the Aud
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Walker Repairs are available at
UMH for Tenants across campus. 

To arrange walker repairs, please
contact Stephanie!

A huge shout out to our Kitchen
Crew (not all pictured here) who
have been working tirelessly by

unboxing new dishes and preparing
the new kitchen at Twenty Valley

Terrace for use! We truly appreciate
everyone's time and efforts!

George Schmidt
September 25, 1927

Marg Foreman
September 30, 1946





Worship: 
Services: 
Every Tuesday @ 2:00pm

Bible Study: Every
Thursday @2:00pm
-in the OVA Aud

E x e r c i s e s -
E v e r y  M o n d a y  @ 3 : 3 0 p m
E v e r y  F r i d a y  @  1 : 0 0 p m

C h a i r  Y o g a -
E v e r y  T u e s d a y  @ 1 0 : 3 0 a m
I n  t h e  T e r r a c e  H a l l

Chair Yoga Continues:
Every Tuesday at 10:30am in the

Terrace Hall

By request, we will be adding
Thursday mornings at 10:30am in

October!

Blue Jays Night!Blue Jays Night!Blue Jays Night!

Do you have a new activity idea, or suggestion? 
Contact Jessica: jgrabell@umh.ca or call ext. #2504

Blay Jay's Night was a big success! Thank you to everyone who joined us!
We look forward to hosting more sports nights in the future!



P a m e l a  a n d  J e s s i c a
w i l l  b e  c o l l a b o r a t i v e l y

h o s t i n g  a  V o l u n t e e r
R e c r u i t m e n t  F a i r !

T h i s  i s  a n  o p p o r t u n i t y
f o r  n e w  T e n a n t s

a c r o s s  c a m p u s  w h o
a r e  i n t e r e s t e d  i n
V o l u n t e e r i n g  t o

r e c e i v e  o r i e n t a t i o n
a n d  g e t  s c r e e n e d  i t !

T o u r s  o f  t h e  e n t i r e
c a m p u s  w i l l  a l s o  b e

o f f e r e d !

I f  a n y  c u r r e n t
v o l u n t e e r s  w o u l d  l i k e

t o  a s s i s t  w i t h  t h i s
e v e n t ,  p l e a s e  l e t

P a m e l a  o r  J e s s i c a
k n o w !

Guest Room 

The Orchard View Guest
Room has now closed.

 Accommodations are
available at the new

Twenty Valley Terrace.

Please direct bookings
to Stephanie at ext 2501
or orchardview@umh.ca



If you are interested in
receiving updates

regarding upcoming
Viewpoint clinics on our
campus, please contact

Jessica @ jgrabell@umh.ca
or Ext. #2504

There is a fee of $100 per
Tenant that is not covered

by OHIP for the mobile
service.



Tenants across campus have requested a music club in the Terrace Hall. If
you are interested in joining this group starting in October, please reach

out to Jessica! Once a list of those interested have been finalized, meeting
dates will confirmed!

Music Club





Jessica Grabell 
Programs and Community 
Engagement Coordinator
X2504
jgrabell@umh.ca

Staff Contacts

UMH Volunteers, contact: Pamela at volunteer@umh.ca 
or 905-562-3711 EXT. 5008

OVA Volunteers, contact Jessica at jgrabell@umh.ca 
or 905-562-3711 Ext. 2504

Volunteering across campus:
        

OR Sign up here:

Stephanie Easton  
Manager,
Supportive Housing
X2501
orcahrdview@umh.ca

Jenna Smith
Assistant Manager,
Supportive Housing 
X2503
orchardview2@umh.ca

Main Office # (905) 562-1458 Ext. 2502
If tenants wish to call another apartment,

dial 2 then the apartment number. 

Making Peach Jam!


